
A few of our lovely ladies had a special request: a trip to the ca-

sino! At the end of August we took a road trip out to Cypress Bay-

ou Casino to test our luck. We had a grand time!  

 



Happy Birthday 
 

Residents: 

Lloyd T.     9/5 

Lillie G.    9/6 

Agnes J.    9/7 

Marina E.    9/8 

Mar H.     9/10 

Nell D.     9/10 

Lens M.    9/16 

Sarah C.    9/17 

Elibeth B.    9/22 

Harry D.    9/30 

Tracey Davenport 
Tracey has been a valued member of the 

Pelican Pointe team for the 
last 4 years. She loves all the 
residents and it makes her 

happy to ensure her residents 
are happy, comfortable, and 
cared for well. When she’s not 

at work, Tracey treasures 
spending time with her 

husband of 25 years, her 10 
kids, her 19 grandbabies, and 
her church family. She loves to 

go to church and praise the 
Lord. Tracey, congratulations 

on being selected as Employee of the 
Month! Thank you for all you do! 

Ms. Trahan enjoys, 

bingo, casino road 

trips, and family visits. 

Thanks for making 

Pelican Pointe your 

home! 

Fried Pork Chop | Twice Baked Potato 
Creamed Corn | Pineapple Upside Down Cake 

Happy Anniversary 
Please join us in congratulating the follow-

ing employees who are celebrating a work 

anniversary this month! 
 

Raven Cole    9/1 3 years 

Jessica Williams                    9/5 3 years 

Haylie Mancuso   9/7 4 years 

Terese Gary   9/8 1 year 

Shasley Breaux   9/10 3 years 

Paulette Breaux    9/12 8 years 

Jenny Bengston     9/13 12 years 

Nicole Pavao   9/28 7 years 

Happy Birthday 
 

Employees: 

Louella Alexadner       9/1 

Anbria Seyler    9/2 

Marcus Clark    9/3 

Tyeisha Williams    9/3 

Melisha Porter    9/7 

Barbara Drounette    9/8 

Amekia Hall     9/9 

Umini Caldwell    9/9 

Cohen Cole     9/10 

Tamica Day     9/11 

Bianca Bolden    9/12 

Keosha O’Neal    9/13 

Caroline Mitchell    9/15 

Endia Campbell    9/19 

Skarler Bolden    9/23 

Destany Bolden    9/27 

Carla Fuselier    9/28  

Effie Jones     9/30 



Our residents enjoyed one of their favorite games in August: Bingo! Thank you to Hope 

Hospice for engaging our residents in this fun activity. As you can see, residents are very 

focused and serious about their Bingo game! 

 
 

Last month, Pelican Pointe hosted an employee Back to School Drive. We love giving 

back and we hope this lessened the burden of our wonderful staff’s back to school 

shopping. Pelican Pointe crew—you are so appreciated! 

 



 


